
 

Dec 8th, 2023                                                                   Ronit Navon PhD., LMHC., NCC 

                                                                                                                (407) 461-9721  

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is in reference to Debbye Lopez. I have been acquainted with Debbye Lopez 
as direct supervisor for over a year.   
 

Working with Debbye Lopez, I have observed the various profound qualities that she 

possesses.  

 

Debbye is a team player, a people person and a caring individual. Debbye has a great 

knowledge of various counseling approaches and interventions. She completes 

documentation on a timely manner.  

 

Debbye is honest, intelligent, and comfortable in diverse environments. She is open-

minded, super organized, and has excellent inter-personal skills.  

 

It is my opinion that Debbye would be a tremendous asset to work with any organization 

and she has earned my highest recommendation.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at 407-461-9721 if you required additional information.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Ronit Navon PhD., LMHC., NCC 
 

Ronit   Navon PhD., LMHC., NCC  

 

 

 

 

              

 


